

LUKE 1:17 – "To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just; to make ready a people prepared for the Lord."

31 August, 2016

Dear VLCS Parents,

Greetings to you and your family. The leadership camp for 26 student leaders went well and all had a fruitful and eventful time learning from supervisors with the ACE training PACE on servant leadership and with an engaging team spirit. We are glad to empower them as leaders for the new academic year.

Activities for the month of September:

Teachers' Day: Friday, 2 September

This is a school holiday. Students will celebrate Teacher's Day on Thursday, 1 September at 11am and they will be dismissed at 12pm. Thank you for your prayer support for the supervisors as they celebrate their ministry.

Term 1 School Holidays: 5-12 September

We wish all students and parents a good week of rest and family bonding. Term 2 will begin on Tuesday, 13 September, as Monday, 12 September, being Hari Raya Haji, is a public holiday.

Parents-Staff Fellowship (PSF): Monday, 19 September, 7.00pm

It is important for all parents to attend this fellowship with staff, which includes presentation of Honor Roll certificates to students who did well and qualified in the preceding term, and to receive updates of school events for the new term.

Honor Roll Trip: Friday, 23 September

Supervisors will inform parents on details of this field trip in due time.

Regional and International Student Conventions 2017

In preparation for the conventions, students will be given the respective RSC and ISC guidelines for their selected events. Students who are 13 years and above and received any top six placings in RSC 2016 can qualify to attend the ISC in Pennsylvania, USA, in May 2017.

Bible Memory Passages for September:

Elementary School: Ephesians 2:1-15
Middle School to High School: Ephesians 2:1-22

We encourage all parents to meditate on and memorize the above passages together with your children.

Financial Commitment - September-October School Fees

Thank you for fulfilling your financial commitment punctually by IB, ATM transfer or cheque payment. For IB and ATM transfers, please email transaction details with student's name and invoice number to frontdesk@victorylifechristianschool.com or send in ATM slips with respective student's name.

Blessings,

Principals Mrs. Malna Valluvan and Mrs. Lim Ho Mun

The Word of God is the means to abiding in Christ